







JANUARY 2024

KMAP GENERAL BULLETIN 24013

Stay Enrolled as a KanCare Provider – Don't Forget to Revalidate

The Kansas Medical Assistance Program (KMAP) has resumed provider revalidations after a pause in the process due to the Public Health Emergency (PHE), which ended May 11, 2023.

Every KMAP provider must complete a revalidation to remain enrolled in the Kansas Medicaid program.

What do I need to do?

Check to make sure your contact information is updated with KMAP by logging into the provider portal. Revalidation notices will be sent to the email and/or address on file for each provider. If your contact information is outdated, KMAP might not be able to contact you.

Watch carefully for a revalidation notice in your email inbox or your mailbox. When you receive a notice, read it closely and follow the instructions to revalidate quickly. Failure to revalidate will result in termination of KMAP enrollment. When revalidating, your name must be entered exactly as it was during enrollment.

You may be affiliated with multiple entities. The entity that enrolled you will receive your revalidation. If you do not know which entity is responsible for your revalidation, call KMAP at 1-800-933-6593 or email:

kansas-provider-enrollment@gainwelltechnologies.com.

KMAP

Kansas Medical Assistance Program

- Bulletins
- Manuals
- <u>Manual</u>Forms

Customer Service

- 1-800-933-6593
- 7:30 a.m. 5:30 p.m. Monday - Friday